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Auburn-Washburn School Community, 
 
As we begin the final year of Strategic Plan 2026, we want to take a moment 
to thank you for the role you have played in helping us remain focused, 
future-ready, and student-centered.  
 
Since its launch in 2021, our five-year strategic plan has provided a clear and 
ambitious roadmap for achieving our mission of inspiring, challenging, and 
preparing every child, every day. Developed through input from 
approximately 1,000 stakeholders, this plan is a reflection of our community’s 
shared values and priorities.  
 
Throughout the past four years, Strategic Plan 2026 has helped us: 

• Set and pursue bold goals for student learning and success; 
• Align our energy, resources, and efforts around clearly defined 

priorities; 
• Strengthen communication, collaboration, and shared accountability; 
• Stay agile in the face of change by revisiting and refining our work 

annually. 
 
This final year provides an opportunity to not only celebrate the progress we 
have made, but also to prepare for what comes next. We are laying the 
groundwork for our next five-year strategic plan, which will guide our work 
from August 2026 through May 2031. We look forward to sharing more with 
you as that process develops. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and engagement. By working together, 
we are building a stronger future for Auburn-Washburn. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeremy Wiltz      Dr. Scott McWilliams 
Board President, 2025-2026    Superintendent of Schools 
 


